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Rotary Club Meetings in Bunbury 

 

South Bunbury: 

Rose Hotel 

Wednesday 

6.15 for 6.45pm start, 

 
Bunbury: 

Parade Hotel 

Monday 

6.00 for 6.30pm start 

 
Bunbury Leschenault: 

Lighthouse Beach Resort 

Wednesday 

12.00 for 12.30pm start 
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www.rotarysouthbunbury.org 
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This week at a glance 

WEEKLY MEETING 

Julie Palmer of the South West Catchment Council gave an interesting and 
informative presentation on the proposed Preston River to Ocean Regional Park 
Project. The project involves conservation of a 7 km bushland corridor 
containing four major vegetation complexes of our Swan Coastal Plain. Priority 
will be given to weed control, dune rehabilitation, garbage clearing, pest control 
and containment of dieback. Community volunteering opportunities are a 
component of the proposed solution. 

More information is available at: http://swccnrm.org.au/region/leschenault 

GUEST SPEAKER: JULIE PALMER 

http://www.rotarysouthbunbury.org
http://swccnrm.org.au/region/leschenault


This week at a glance 

WEEKLY MEETING 

Julie was thanked by Don Spriggins, our own environment 

expert, who highlighted the importance we should give to 

preserving our vulnerable vegetation resources.  

SPEAKER THANKED 

Guests of President Jim Stephen, Boyd and Sue, Rolf Steen 
from Bunbury Leschenault. Rarely seen members Ray Philp 
and David Keyser were spotted too. 

OUR GUESTS 

Bruce Lynch reported on significant progress to date.  

Interest and membership of Bunbury Men’s Shed is growing, 
in 18 months 26 members have been added. The floor plan 
was shown, the electrical and plumbing piping has been 
placed and the concrete pad poured and set. The project 
manager Gordon Golby was thanked and significant industry 
contributors, JW Cross and Sons of Picton Civil, Andel 
Plumbing and Piacentini & Son were thanked. Club members 
have contributed time and manual labour. 

BUNBURY MEN’S SHED 

Rod Downe reported that South Bunbury Rotarian of 44 years 
Jim Wilkinson has announced his retirement.  

Kevin Eagles has resigned due to heavy work commitments. 
Jim Hill has returned to Sydney, Trevor Wilkinson has moved 
to Mandurah and Wil Delaporte has resigned. 

Remember –  

August is Membership and Extension Month. 

MEMBERSHIP UPDATE 

Past Rotary Youth Exchange student from Brazil, Juliana, has 

qualified as a doctor.  

Juliana has begun her specialist training and is engaged to be 

married in May.  

ROTARY YOUTH EXCHANGE 

John Gillingham was visited by Phillis Barnes last week and 
was given a signed copy of her new book titled “Lieutenant 
Bunbury’s Australian Sojourn”. The publication adds to the 
recorded history of Bunbury.  

The book was auctioned at the meeting to raise club funds, 
top bid was by Rob Prestage.  

HISTORY BOOK 

 “Honest” Ray Jordan announced new procedures for the 
weekly raffle.  

Any purchase of 5 tickets attracts a bonus 6th ticket. In the 
pack of cards there will be 3 extra cards. If you draw one of 
these cards an extra mystery prize will be given.  

Ray emphasised that his decision to implement the changes is 
final - STIFF!  

NEW RAFFLE RULES 



Members Duties July 16th July 23rd 

      

Host and Grace Sandro Agrizzi Sandro Agrizzi 

Properties Stewart Binnie, Brian Castieau Stewart Binnie & Brian Castieau 

Reception John Carey & Terry Coote John Carey & Terry Coote 

Introduction Anita de Witt   

Thanks Rod Downe Rod Downe 

Ticket sales Dean Freeman Dean Freeman 

Fines     

Raffle spinner Ray Jordan Ray Jordan 

Please organise a replacement if you can’t attend and fill your duty role. 

  Celebrations   - July   17th – July 23rd 

  

MEMBERS 

Birthdays 

PARTNERS’ Birthdays 

  

WEDDING Anniver-

saries 

  

INDUCTION 

Anniversaries   

Bruce Lynch 18 Jul Debbie Paini 23 Jul     

  

Kim Rudd 21 Jul       

  

Monday 1st September 2014. 

District 9465 Governor Brian Eddy will visit Bunbury Club. 

The meeting will probably displace our weekly meeting of 3rd September. 

Meeting venue: Parade Hotel at time 6 pm for 6:30 start. 

If planning to attend please notify Sandro Agrizzi before 29th August 2014. 

Children’s Fair  - 15th February 2015. 

District Conference in Albany -   20th to 22nd March 2015. 

DISTRICT DIARY 


